
UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

CONGREGATION ELECTIONS 2020 

MOCK e-VOTING 

The University Community is hereby notified that preparatory to the Congregation Elections scheduled 

for Wednesday 29 July 2020, there will be a Mock e-voting on Saturday 25 July 2020 from 8.00am to 

1pm. 

Only members of Congregation with functional e-mail addresses will be able to participate in the mock 

election exercise.  Kindly check your e-mail for the link on Friday, 24 July 2020 from 2p.m. 

Members whose names are on the attached list are requested to URGENTLY supply their telephone 

numbers and/or functional email addresses to the undersigned to enable them participate in the 

election. 

Thank you. 

SIGNED 

A.A. Oladeji (+234 803 231 6458 - WhatsApp) – alexoladeji@gmail.com 
Deputy Registrar  
General Administration 
For: Registrar 
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